Bayport Polymers LLC

1201 Louisiana Street, Suite 1800 - Houston, TX 77002

January 11, 2018

Re: Polyethylene Price Increase Notification effective February 1%, 2018

Dear Customer,

Please be advised that effective February 1%, 2018 Bayport Polymers LLC (Bay-Pol) will
increase the price of its polyethylene products by four cents per pound ($0.04/Ib). Acceptance of
orders and ship dates are subject to product availability.

Your Bay-Pol representative is available to answer questions you may have regarding this price
increase notification. We appreciate the business you have entrusted to us and look forward to
serving your future needs with high quality polyethylene resins and services.

Commercial Director
Bayport Polymers LLC.




